
City of Long Beach
Working Together to Serve

Date :

	

December 2, 2008

To:

	

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From :

	

Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Chair Personnel and Civil Service Committee

Subject:, RECOMMENDED APPOINTMENT TO CHARTER COMMISSION

The Personnel and Civil Service Committee, at its meeting held November 18,
2008, considered communication relative to the above subject .

It is the recommendation of the Personnel and Civil Service Committee to the
City Council that the communication be received and the following appointment
confirmed : Harbor Commission (1 appointment) .

Respectfully submitted,

PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE

Councilwoman Gerrie Schipske, Chair

Prepared by :
Gloria Harper

Memorandum
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November 18, 2008

MEMBERS OF THE PERSONNEL AND CIVIL SERVICE COMMITTEE
City of Long Beach

RECOMMENDATION :

To receive one appointment to the Harbor Commission pursuant to Section 509 of
the City Charter .

DISCUSSION:

Harbor Commission

•

	

Susan Wise, 3rd Dist. Resident - New Appointment

SUGGESTED ACTION :

Approve recommendation .

Res ectfull submitted,

Mayor Bob Foster
City of Long Beach

Dated : November 13, 2008

MAYOR BOB FOSTER
CITY OF LONG BEACH

333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD, LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802
TELEPHONE 562-570-6801 FAX 562-570-6538 MAYOR@LONGBEACH .GOV
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